
HERONS GLEN MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Date: 1/7/2025 
Location:  20735 Tisbury Lane 
In Person Attendees:  Jack Birecree, Bob Agate, Tom Braunscheidel, Bob Regnier, Bill 
Harville, Larry Pedersen, Gene Dumont, Bill Paris, Paul Burke, Bruce Taylor, Fred 
Charpentier and Ron Maggiacomo 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:25 PM by President Jack Birecree 
 
Topics of Discussion: 
 

1.  Next Tuesday (1/14) is the MGA Membership Meeting.    
➢  The MGA will provide pizza and beer. 
➢ Tim Kortanek will be our guest speaker, some of the questions to be presented to 

Tim are: 
a.  Can the green speed be posted each day? 
b. What can be done to provide more consistency to the sand traps? 
c. Can anything be done to firm up the soft areas in front of the greens? 
d. Is the weekly designation of a cart path only hole necessary / are there any 

observed benefits? 
 

2. Current Membership / New Members: 
➢ Bill Harville noted that the MGA currently has 206 members. 
➢ There are currently 29 new members for this season.  Bill Paris will continue to 

contact new members and review Chelsea System and Golf Genius app with 
them, as well as presenting each of them with the MGA welcome towel package.  

➢ Today’s tournament had 108 players, maximum number of players for the 
Tuesday MGA game is 128. 

➢ Bill Harville audited the registered players for today’s MGA game and confirmed 
that all players have paid their MGA yearly dues. 

 
3. Golf Committee: 

➢  Bob Regnier stated that there was no new business from the last golf committee 
meeting.  The next golf committee meeting is on Monday 1/13, the MGA board 
provided the following questions for Bob to bring up at the meeting:  
a.  There are currently no OB or hazard stakes down the west side of hole 3, will 

stakes be put back to identify the area as either out of bounds or a hazard? 
b. The cart path area on hole 18 is compacted and very hard for a waste area, 

can a player get relief from this area like they would a paved/concrete cart 
path? 



4.  Miscellaneous: 
➢ The MGA will provide a $500 for a hole in one prize pool for Hole 11 in the 

Member/Guest tournament. 
➢ Bill Harville will order 100 magnetic ball marks to be given out this year to 

individuals who donate $30 to the Veterans of the Glen fund raiser this spring 
➢ Jack Birecree will place an order for outback and historic shirts for members to 

purchase. 
➢ The MGA will donate $100 to sponsor a hole for the Pretty in Pink tournament. 

 
 

 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 2:32 PM. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bruce Taylor, Secretary 
HGMGA 


